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UKS2 Teachers/Teaching Partners: 
Mr. Jennings Class 5 Teacher 
Mrs Marston Class 5/6 Teacher 
Miss. Brownley Class 6 Teacher 
Mrs. Smith UKS2 Teaching Partner 

Homework Subject:  
Purplemash 
Spellings 
Writing Task The Solar System 
Times Tables 

Date:  
1.10.20 

 

This Week: 
Mr Tomlinson has now launched the House System and all the pupils know which houses they 
are in. On Friday, we will lean of the different charities that each House Captain has chosen to 
support. We have already given out some house points in Class 56 but I am looking forward to 
awarding lots more! Each term Miss Brownley, Mr Jennings and I will be choosing three ways for 
you to earn a house point. These will be linked to the behavior policy and our school values. In 
UKS2 this term we are specifically looking for you to: 

 Be well prepared and ready to learn  
 Perform a task that benefits the class or the school community  
 Display actions that take care of yourself and your peers 

 

Thank you for all the contributions to the class page – it is already looking very exciting. 
 

This week we have: 
 Looked at phases of the moon 
 Investigated the Chinese Mid-Autumn Festival 
 Grappled with multi step problems involving all four operations in maths 
 Edited and perfected our class prayers 
 Designed a lunar buggy and coded to make it move. 
 Quizzed 
 And MUCH MORE! 

The children have now been back in school a month and have all been brilliant, adapting to new 
style school brilliantly. 
 

Have a good weekend 
 

Mrs M  
 
Homework:  
Set via PurpleMash 
Times tables challenge 1 -15 
N/C Year 5/6 spellings  
Writing task – Describe a solar landscape (real or fictional) 
 
In Year 5 and Year 6, the expectation is that you will read a minimum of 6 books a term – 
please make sure that you set aside some time each day to read. 
Weekly and General Reminders: 
PE is on Thursday afternoon. Don’t forget to bring spare shoes with you.…. 
Homework due in – 9.10.20 

 

Thank you for helping your child with their work. Please let us know if for any reason they 
were not able to complete it. We are available for you if you have any queries after school or 
by prior appointment at a mutually convenient time. If you have concerns about your child’s 
well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by another child), please contact 
me or Mr Tomlinson immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the circumstances we want to 

ensure that your child remains happy and able to achieve their best. 


